From

Sent: 24 October 2019 14:02

To: Community Asset Transfer < community assettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk>

Subject: Cathkin Park & MUGA

24/10/2019

Dear sir/madam

I am writing as a neighbour who directly overlooks Cathkin Park, and was concerned that the only reason I know about this was because another resident has put a note through our letterbox.

I regularly use the paths round the park and field area to walk and train with my dog, and it is unclear from the plans whether there will still be access to do this? It would be a real shame if the general public were unable to continue using the park. As far as I'm aware the pavilion & pitch are already in use by the organisation and if there is no change to the current set up I am not opposed to it, however if it means they will allow restricted access to the park for the public then I would not be happy with the plans. One of the main factors in me moving here was the green area right on my doorstep!

It is also unclear whether there will be any impact on the wooded area where many species of wildlife thrive. Would this still belong to the council as per the map?

I do think it's great to encourage people to get involved in sports and its fantastic what the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust do, I'd just like more information on what access will look like.

Many thanks

